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End of the Year


Hard to believe that the end of our school year is near. We will have many Tiny Tomcat students and families moving on to kindergarten. We will truly miss them but happy that they will be continuing to grow and learn in kindergarten. We wish them all the best. For those Tiny Tomcats that are returning to preschool, we look forward to seeing you in the fall to learn many new things. 





Thank you to all the families that have made this year an exceptional year! I ask that over summer, parents continue reading every day and reviewing what the preschoolers have learned this school year. We want them to be ready for kindergarten or their second year of preschool.


 


Let’s enjoy this last month in preschool by sending your preschooler to school every day!








May 3 -  Banana Split Fundraiser 11am – 9pm 


820 Church Rd





May 4 – Play & Art Day @ECC 


9-10:30AM





May 6 – 10 Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week





May 14 – Half day classes goes to Brookfield Zoo





May 15 – Full day classes goes to Brookfield Zoo





May 15 – Kindergarten Readiness (English) 5:30-7pm (dinner & childcare included)





May 16 – Kindergarten Readiness (Spanish) 5:30-7pm


(dinner & childcare included)





May 24 – Last day of preschool





May 28-30 Parent-Teacher Conferences











Perfect Attendance: Check out our pictures in the front office of all the students with perfect attendance each month and check our website for pictures as well:


� HYPERLINK "https://ecc.d131.org/" �https://ecc.d131.org/�

















Perfect Attendance





The Zoo





During the month of May, our Tiny Tomcats will be learning about zoo animals, their habitats, and what they eat. To culminate the theme and the school year, we will be going to Brookfield Zoo on May 14th and 15th. One parent must attend for the student to attend. Only one parent is allowed. Other children in the family cannot attend. This is a day to spend and experience with your preschooler. We look forward to this wonderful field trip.








